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Dear BMS Families,

Happy March! Spring is on the horizon and we are definitely ready for it! February flew by in a
flash as we continued forward with our business of teaching and learning around the hallways of
BMS. Students and teachers are wrapping up quarter three already, which is definitely hard to
believe. We are excited about what March will bring - and especially hoping for more sunshine.

The second round of parent-teacher conferences is quickly approaching. Conferences will be
Wednesday, March 26th from 3:00-7:00 pm and Thursday, March 27th from 11:30 am to 3:30 pm,
with built-in breaks for teachers, of course. Teachers will use the same sign-up format as in the fall
but will start scheduling with priority students first. These are students with specific academic or
behavioral concerns and we want to ensure to set times to discuss our plans for the remainder of
the school year. Look for more information to come home with your child soon regarding sign-up
and other information. You will have the choice to sign up for an in-person conference or a phone
conference.

During spring conferences, it’s important to ask questions about your student’s academic
status, how you can assist them the rest of the year, and what they will need to work on over the
summer to prepare to transition to the next grade level. Our teachers look forward to having the
opportunity to discuss all of this with you.

Thank you for your continued support of the students at Buchanan Middle School. Have a
wonderful March!

Sincerely,

Shelby Beasley
sbeasley@buchananschools.com
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It’s the time of year to put books into the hands of our Bucks! BMS will be hosting its annual book falr
on March 24-27. Some familiar and helpful fun items will return to the book fair.

*eWallet = The eWallet is one of the most helpful tools for parents who don’t want to send money with
their student. Simply visit the Scholastic Book Fair link and create an eWallet for your Buck.
Granparents and relatives across the globe can add money to an eWallet for a student.

*Book Preview = Students will be able to preview the book fair a few days early. Not only preview it,
but watch entertaining book trailers provided by Scholastic. Don’t be surprised if your Buck brings
home their Wish List.

*Online Shopping = If you can’t make it to the book fair, you can shop online.
All proceeds from online purchases go to BMS as well! Send relatives who love
to gift books the link to the BMS Scholastic homepage. They can shop online as

well. ltems not available at the book fair may be found online.

Please follow this link to view our Scholastic Homepage, create an eWallet, and
even shop online. Whatever you do, promote reading at home and help add
books to the BMS library by supporting the book fair.

https://www.scholastic.com/bf/buchananmiddleschool2
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3/24 - 27 = BMS Scholastic Book Fair
3/26 = Parent Teacher Conferences; 3:00-7:00
3/27 = Half Day; 10:50 Dismissal
3/27 = Parent Teacher Conferences; 11:30-3:30
3/28 = No School - Good Friday
3/31-4/4 = Spring Break

Don’t forget that you can check sporting and club event dates and times on the
Buchanan Schools website.

https://www.buchananschools.com/buchanan-middle-school/
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